
 

 

Our Coral Lakes Chapter was started in 2000.  Since then we have grown to over 600 members 

and are committed to running fundraising events and soliciting contributions so we can continue 

to see the doctors and researchers we fund dedicate themselves to finding new diagnostics 

capabilities, new treatment options and in some cases, a cure for some cancers.   

We welcome and invite all our Coral Lakes residents, men and women, to become a member of 

our Coral Lakes chapter and help us to achieve our vision.  I want to thank our members and our 

neighbors who are not yet members for supporting our fund-raising events.   

Come join us.  What we do makes us feel good.  We want a world without cancer so that our 

children and grandchildren can one day be cancer free.    

Our website has been created to provide information on The PAP Corp, how to join our chapter 

and participate in our fundraising.   Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 Sincerely, 

Arlene Orkin 

Arlene Orkin  

President     

 

  
Cell Phone: 954-298-0478                                   Email : arleneorkin@gmail.com 


